COVID-19 Information
COVID-19 Screening form:

Please complete the COVID-19 Screening form before your appointment.
e Prescreening is a requirement before treatment and will be reviewed by your clinician
when you arrive for your appointment.
e Only patients who are symptom-free and healthy will be seen for their dental
treatment.
e [f you are feeling unwell on the day of your appointment, please call the office
immediately to reschedule.

When you arrive:

e Patient mask wear is optional and a personal choice. Our dental team members will
continue to wear masks for your safety.

e We ask that you do not enter the office until 5 minutes before your appointment. This
will help ensure that we are limiting the crossover of patients within our office.

e A hand sanitizing unit has been set up when you enter the front door and we kindly ask
that you use this before entering the reception area.

Physical Space:

e We have removed some chairs to ensure physical distancing is maintained.

e All magazines, toys, and newspapers have been removed as well to eliminate contacting
additional surfaces.

e We have added additional signage with information on our safety protocols and we ask
that these are read and followed to ensure the safety for all of you as well as our staff.

e Plexi-glass barriers are in place at the reception desk.

During your Appointment:
e All treatment rooms have been enclosed with protective barriers and Radic8 VirusKiller

Air Purification systems.
e All clinicians will wear proper PPE including surgical caps, gowns, face shields, mask and

gloves.

e Before each dental procedure you will be asked to complete a pre-treatment mouth
rinse.

e Before exiting treatment room, we ask that you use hand sanitizer prior to proceeding
for dismissal.

These policies and procedures are designed to create the safest environment for you and our
dental team members. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the office.



